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March 13, 2020

Dear Meher Families,

Meher Schools will close for two weeks as our informed response to the coronavirus epidemic. The dates of 
closure will be March 16 through March 27. Our spring break, that was scheduled for April 13-17, has been 
moved up to next week and we are adding another consecutive week of closure. Those additional days of 
closure will be added to the end of the school year so that the number of instruction days remain the same.

While both our school locations have been healthy, we feel this precautionary plan of action is important for 
our community and to keep in step with local school districts and other private schools in the area that are 
working hard on doing what is best to keep students and staff safe through social distancing. We encourage 
everyone to continue to take all possible precautions to help reduce the risk of spreading germs to others. As 
an extra precaution, we will be deep cleaning the school including materials and toys during this break.

We thank you for your understanding during this difficult time.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Muñoz


